Howey-in-the-Hills Parks and Recreation Advisory Board September 14, 2017 Minutes

Attendees: Peggy Ernest, Martha MacFarlane, Pat Miller, Kelly Cook, Jenny Deschenes, John Ernest

Reports & Announcements:

Financial Report - Martha will request yearend report from Town Hall.

Events Committee – Jenny reviewed the 2017-18 events.

• Discussed details for 9/16 Get to Know Howey... Again event.

Old Business:

Griffin Park Grant – The P&R Board agreed to have the Park/FRDAP sign placed in front of the small oak tree on the south side of the gazebo. Public Services will trim the tree to accommodate the sign.

Welcome Packets/Mass Mailing – Draft was distributed. Revisions have been provided by the Police Department. Town Hall provided the water/garbage schedule. The Police Dept. suggested adding the Golf Cart regs/fees, pending the cover letter/introduction/input from the mayor.

2017-2018 Budget Meeting – The P&R budget request was approved. No response from the Mayor on discussions with Mission Inn on sharing an electronic billboard.

Impact Fees: Peggy spoke with the Friends of the Library Board about working with the Town Council to on using the P&R impact fees for the building of the Community Room addition to the Library. The Friends did not have a quorum and have not gotten back to Peggy.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Martha MacFarlane

